
 Dear Longden Families, 

 We are excited for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year! Please review the following information to 
 ensure a smooth start to the school year. 

 Data Confirmation/ Pre-Registration 
 Data  Confirmation  in  Aeries  is  now  open!  Please  log  into  your  Aeries  Parent  Portal  account  before 
 August 15th  to complete the Student data Confirmation  Process for  each  of your students. 

 1.  Registration  :  Log  in  to  Aeries  Parent  Portal  to  complete  the  Student  Data  Confirmation  process  for 

 each  of  your  students.  Follow  the  prompts  to  confirm/update  your  student’s  information  for  the 

 2022-2023 school year. 

 2.  Please  print  a  copy  of  your  Emergency  Contacts  page  to  return  on  registration  day.  We  highly 

 recommend that you provide  two (2)  contacts, in addition  to parents. 

 3.  Review all attached documents,  print and sign  the  Signature Page to return on Registration Day. 

 4.  If  you  have  moved,  please  be  sure  to  notify  the  office  of  your  new  address.  All  permits  require 

 renewal with the District Office  prior  to Registration  Day. 

 5.  Please notify the office if you will be out of town during Summer Registration. 

 6.  Parent  contact  information  in  Aeries  syncs  to  ParentSquare.  It's  important  to  have  phone  numbers 

 and email addresses match on both accounts. 

 7.  All parents need to have an Aeries Parent Portal account and a ParentSquare account. 

 Summer Registration Dates: 

 Tuesday, August 16th, 2022 9:00a - 12:30p      Last Names: A - M 

 Thursday, August 18th, 2022 9:00a - 12:30p    Last Names: N - Z 

 *PTA, School Nurse & Extended Learning Program (ELP) will be available during registration.* 

 Expedite Your Summer Registration Process 

 Bring your printed Emergency Contact page and Signature page to the Longden Office during our 

 summer hours to expedite the registration process for your student. 

 The office will be open Monday - Thursday from 8:00a - 1:00p . 

 *Must bring printed Emergency Contact page and Signature Page to Registration Day!* 

https://aeriesnet.tcusd.net/Parent/LoginParent.aspx


 Mark your calendars: 

 For your convenience, Student Supply Lists have been posted to the Longden Web Site. 
 https://longden.tcusd.net/for-parents/student-supply-lists 

 Thank you in advance for any donation you are able to make! 

 We cannot wait to see all of our Tigers back on campus on August 24th! 

https://longden.tcusd.net/for-parents/student-supply-lists

